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March 22, 2024 
 
Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario  
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
Re:      EB-2023-0336 – An Application by Ontario Power Generation Inc. (“OPG”) 

for an order or orders relating to impacts from the Market Renewal Program on 
prescribed generating facilities, and the disposition of balances in its deferral and 
variance accounts as of December 31, 2022 (the “Application”) 
Interrogatory Responses 

 
Attached please find OPG’s responses to interrogatories from OEB staff and intervenors. OPG has 
submitted these documents through the Regulatory Electronic Submissions System. This material will 
also be made available on OPG’s website at www.opg.com. 
 
Interrogatory Responses – Naming and Submissions 
 
Consistent with the OEB’s findings in its March 4, 2024 Decision on Issues List, interrogatory responses 
are filed according to exhibit numbers. 
 
Confidentiality 
 
Certain documents within the Application contain confidential information. In accordance with the Ontario 
Energy Board’s Rules of Practice and Procedure and Practice Direction on Confidential Filings, OPG 
requests confidential treatment of this information. Certain documents are marked as confidential but the 
redacted public versions filed with the interrogatory responses are not confidential. The confidential 
versions will be filed shortly under separate cover. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 
Matt Kirk 
 
cc: Peter Cuff, OPG  
Charles Keizer, Torys LLP 
 

http://www.opg.com/

